
                                     STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:    July 24, 2014     
 
RE:  506 Virginia St (permit application # 7011) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Urban Forestry Manager,  
                     City of Key West 
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Sapodilla tree.  A site 
inspection was done on July 24, 2014 and documented the following: 
 
Tree Species:  Sapodilla  (Manilkara zapota) 

                                                      



Diameter:  33”  
Location:  60%  (possible root impacts to foundations) 
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition:  60%  (fair-two trunks, codominant-one is more of a main with 
the second trunk smaller, can see obvious fissure, some decay in canopy )   
Total Average Value =  73%   
Value x Diameter =  24  replacement caliper inches 
 

 
 

 
 
                      Photo shows canopy of 2-sapodilla trees 
                       (one to be removed, the other to remain) 



 



 
Sapodilla #1 (requesting removal)                           Sapodilla #2 to remain 
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